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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th October, 1935,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your First Entry repert
N0.9683, on the lictorship "CANADA", I have to inform you
it is concluded that the plating and stiffening of the
watertight bulkheads are as approved, but I shall be glad
if you will be good enough to let me kmow, as scon as
possible, whether this 1s so, and at the same time confirm
the number and extent of the watertight bulkheads, in order
that this information may be recorded in the Reglster Book.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,
COPENHAGEN.




